
	
  

Help Us Get Rid of 
Curly-Leaf Pondweed In 

Lake Sarah! 
 

Your Lake Association has secured grants of +/- $35,000 to do a 
whole-lake, low-dose treatment for curly-leaf pondweed.  Theyʼve also secured 

professional consultants and LSIA volunteers that will apply the treatment. 
 

$35,000 is NOT enough. 
If you live on or enjoy Lake Sarah, please donate $100 to help offset the shortage. 

Please make your donation of $100 or more today, itʼs truly a bargain! 
 

Benefits: 
• Increase your property values and enjoyment of Lake Sarah. 
• Minimize dead material washing up on shore or decaying on the lakeʼs bottom. 
• Improve environment for fish and native plants. 
• Improve water quality, clarity and the long-term health of Lake Sarah. 

 

What you need to do: 
• Mail check payable to LSIA for $100.  P.O. Box 25, Loretto, MN  55357-0025 
• Or go to www.lakesarah.com and make payment via PayPal (water quality link). 
• Or remit to your block captain (see list in LSIA newsletter e-mailed April 5). 

 

Please support this effort! 
Want to learn more?  Come to LSIAʼs Spring Meeting at Detour 19, Wed April 23.  

6:00 Social, 7:00 Meeting.  Everyone is welcome! 
 

Have a great summer!   Lake Sarah Improvement Association (LSIA) 


